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[External email]

Sent via form submission from 899 Maine Avenue

Name: Amanda Bacon

Email: amanda.bacon@cbre.com

Address: 1000 Maine Ave., SW, Washington, DC 20042 USA

Phone: (540) 598-7913

I support the plans for 899 Maine Avenue, SW. because: : I work at The Wharf

These features of the plan are most important to me:: Grocery store, Improved and safer
pedestrian/biking experience, Dedicated bike lanes, Green, sustainable development,
Affordable housing, Public art, 9th Street traffic calming and realignment
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